
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Anthony Sorola, Associate Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF UPDATED 

AGREEMENT BETWEEN ECISD AND THE NATIONAL BOARD FOR 
PROFESSIONAL TEACHING STANDARDS 

 
DATE: August 16, 2022 
 

 

The Board is being asked to approve the updated Services Agreement between Ector 
County ISD and The National Board for Professional Teaching Standards (NBPTS) 
designed to support ECISD teachers as they pursue National Board certification.  
 

 

*********************** 

 

Administrative Recommendation: 

Approval of the updated Services Agreement between Ector County ISD and The 
National Board for Professional Teaching Standards. 

 

 


